
INTERMITTENT STOPPAGES SCHEDULED FOR DOMINION 

ENERGY WORK THIS WEEKEND 
 

Motorists are alerted to potential traffic delays on Interstate 64 near Fort Eustis 

Boulevard (exit 250) this weekend for safety as Dominion Energy rebuilds a high-

voltage transmission line. 

 

The work will require intermittent stoppages both east and westbound in the 

vicinity of Exit 250 (Ft. Eustis) between the hours of 7 a.m. and 11 a.m. on 

Saturday (Sept. 18) and Sunday (Sept. 19).  The traffic interruptions could last up 

to 15 minutes with a 15-minute interval between each stop. 

  

Dominion Energy is rebuilding important infrastructure to plan for future 

reliability. That involves pulling a transmission line across all travel lanes.  The 

work has been coordinated with the Virginia Department of Transportation. 

  

Motorists are encouraged to plan ahead if traveling I-64 near Ft. Eustis this 

weekend. 
 

Contact: 

Paula J. Miller 

Legislative Affairs/Sr. Communications Specialist 

Dominion Energy-Eastern Region 

757.334.7920 
 


